



Revere Music Parents Association Meeting – March 5, 2024 6:00pm


Attendees: Katie Gehring, Pam Cadile Firca, Robyn Jancha, Josh Jancha, Chris Parsons, Ellen Anderson, Shawn Grandon, 

James Harrington, Cara Harrington, Hillary Steiger, Amy Raubenolt, Marianne Grandon, Jen Palmer, Carol Kraynak, 

Marissa Wynn, Kim Morel, Frank Morel, Kathy Torma


Welcome and President’s Report – Jennifer Palmer

• Jen called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m.

• Jen thanked members for coming to the meeting during a busy week as she wanted to touch base 

and plan for the end of the year.


Band/Choir Council Presidents Report –  Julia Grandon

• No report due to band concert.


Directors’ Report – Joshua Bowman, Tom Chiera and Montana Fassnacht, Sierra Pabon, Katie 
Pflueger

RHS Band- Montana Fassnacht

• The Symphonic Band and Wind Ensemble have a concert tonight following the meeting. 

• Revere is hosting the OMEA large group contest on Friday, March 8. The directors have reached 

out to parents for assistance and recruited a group of student volunteers. 

• The Choir will be participating in the OMEA contest at Nordonia on March 8. 

• 5th through 8th grade band concerts will take place next week. 


Vice Presidents Report –Shawn Grandon

• Shawn attended the last Board of Education (BOE) meeting. The BOE is working through the 

process for selecting a new superintendent. Community stakeholders expressed a desire for 
transparency into the selection process. The BOE welcomes participation in the committee.


• Attendees provided feedback on the characteristics they would desire in new superintendent. The 
feedback will be used to formulate questions for prospective candidates.


Secretary’s Report – Katie Gehring

• A motion to approve the February RMPA minutes was made by Ellen Anderson and seconded by 

Robyn Jancha.


Treasurer’s Report – Kathy Torma/Carol Kraynak

• Carol and Kathy are working to stay on top of invoices so that Revere stays in good standing with 

vendors. There was a misdirected invoice from a vendor that caused a delayed payment. We will 
need to review RMPA contact information to help avoid delays in the future.




Communications – Pam Cadile

• Pam has received some questions from parents about the RMS band fundraiser. The checks are 

being cashed.

• Revere’s Charms membership needs to be renewed by the treasurer. Charms will transition to Cut 

Time. 


CHAIRPERSONS REPORTS



Open Committees for the 2024-2025 school year-

• There are several committees who will have open roles for the 2024-2025 school year. 

• Some members have expressed interest in assisting with various committee activities. 

• RMPA will be sharing information on the chairperson roles and identifying which committee need 

additional support. 

• RMPA will provide instructions on how members can get background checked. 


NEW BUSINESS



Fill the Truck Fundraiser

• RMPA is looking for a chair to lead the Fill the Truck Fundraiser this year. It was a successful 

fundraising event last year. The chair would be responsible for planning the event, arranging for the 
rental truck and coordinating volunteers. 


• Please reach out to the RMPA board if you can assist. 


Volunteer Appreciation Event

• The April meeting will feature a volunteer appreciation event as we look for parents who can take 

on leadership roles for the coming year. Information will be sent to all RMPA members including 
RMS parents. 


• RMPA will also be present at the spring music concerts to speak about how we can support music 
education for our kids. 


Other upcoming topics

• Clarify expectations among music groups for formal concert attire

• End of the year celebrations and support needed from RMPA

• First Energy Stadium/Cleveland Browns concession stand fundraiser

• Fundraising during non-travel years


A motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 6:40 by Hillary Steiger and seconded by Pam Cadile.


Next Meeting Date – Tuesday April 2, 2024 @ 7:00pm



